
                                           
 

 

N40 Works 

Progress Update/Reminder – 29th of June 2018  

 

Reminder in relation to works at the Sarsfield Roundabout area this weekend: 

 

The section of the Sarsfield Road Roundabout shown coloured red on the attached plan will 

be closed to traffic from 9pm this evening. The purpose of the closure is to facilitate urgently 

required pavement remedial works in this section of the roundabout circulating carriageway. 

The works are being progressed at the weekend in order to minimise disruption to commuters 

and will also be progressed on a 24-hour basis in order to ensure that the road is reopened as 

quickly as possible. 

 

We hope to complete the works by around 6.30pm on Sunday the 1st of July 2018 and it is 

possible that one/two lanes will be reopened earlier on Sunday. A route through the works 

area will be maintained at all times but traffic will generally be diverted via the Bandon Road 

Roundabout, the blue route shown on the attached map. Some delays are inevitable during 

busy periods on Saturday and early on Sunday and motorists are advised to take an alternative 

route where possible.  

 

If there are any queries or comments in relation to these works please contact us on 

(021)4520180 or on this email address. 

 

 

 


